
To whom it may concern, 
 
Please find attached a coversheet for my submission in response to the Productivity Commission 
report. My submission is as follows: 
 
No Diplomas required for children under 3 years old - disagree 
As a qualified professional myself, I understand and appreciate the higher level of expertise that 
comes with educators who have achieved in their field. I am not confident that a Certificate III is 
acceptable at the highest required qualification for facilitating toddlers in a professional capacity. I 
would be dis-satisfied to leave my child in this reduced-care setting. 
 
Regards, 
 


